
                                     Maths 
 

We will start the term by investigating ‘order of 

operations’ (the rules that decide what order we should 

do calculations in), and will begin to explore the use of 

algebra to represent and solve problems. After that, we 

will move on to develop our knowledge of geometry, using 

protractors to measure and draw angles, as well as 

calculating missing angles in triangles and quadrilaterals. 

Later in the term, we will move on to coordinates, 

plotting, reflecting and translating shapes in all four 

quadrants. Throughout the term, Year 6 will continue 

with their weekly Booster sessions, looking to secure our 

understanding of key areas of maths, and we will all be 

practicing our arithmetic skills every day. 

Computing 
 

We will continue to develop our programming skills this 

term, beginning to use a language called Python. This is 

‘proper’ coding, written in lines of text, and as well as 

building simple games we will focus heavily on learning to 

debug our code when things go wrong. 



Computing 
 

• You can have a go at coding in Python by heading 

to python.org. There are loads and loads of           

tutorials and ideas, and you can download the 

same coding tools and software that we will be 

using in class.  

                                    Maths 
 

As always, quick recall of tables facts is vital for many 

of the strategies we use, so it would be brilliant if you 

could work on this. Focus on one table at a time and try: 
 

• Making-up rhymes to help remember number facts 

(“4 x 6 is 24, bears growl and lions roar!”)  
 

• Looking for numbers in that table in the world 

around you - on doors, car number plates, in phone 

numbers or when you’re out shopping.   
 

• Writing-out tables with finger paints, chalk or 

water-on-tarmac, or make them from playdoh.  
 

• Chanting, singing, whispering...  Say tables out loud 

together whenever you have the chance. 


